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Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

 

I have lived in the Peterborough area for 25 years. I moved here from Toronto to get away from the 

stress and congestion that is found in that city. I am concerned that the proposal to produce pellets 

represents a risk to everyone who lives in the area.  My family lives here and includes my son and his 

spouse and my 2-year-old grandson, as well as my nephew and his spouse. I plan to stay in this area and 

want to be able to continue to enjoy living here. I feel that this proposal will put at risk my continued 

enjoyment of the lifestyle that I now have. 

 

Please consider carefully the potential negative impacts and the unknow risks that will be in place with 

the approval of this application. Do the right thing and deny or delay approval until more information is 

available based on research and proven science. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Barton Feilders 

Lakefield, Ontario. 

 


